The Manistee Township Board held a work session on Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 1:30 pm at
the Manistee Township Hall. Board members present were Dennis Bjorkquist, John Dontz, Guy
Finout, Connie Jankwietz, Dianne Taylor, and Fire Chief Chuck Barron. The meeting had been
posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act. Posting attached.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Bjorkquist with the pledge of allegiance.

There being no public comment, the discussion of the current fiscal year budget, proposed
modifications, and the upcoming 2019/2020 budget ensued. Fiscal year 2018/2019 budget
amendments will reflect additional income received from Fire Department and Pickleball grants
and/or donations, and line item expense adjustments to provide more cost detail within the
department (or fund) that was not originally provided for in the 2018/2019 budget.

The concerns for the proposed 2019/2020 budget were road repairs, building maintenance, fire
department needs, truck replacement, and wage costs. The proposed 2019/2020 FY Budget will
use grant and donation money to help defray recreational and vehicle costs; savings will be
used for expenses not covered by revenues.

There being no further business or public comment, Trustee Dontz motioned and Trustee
Jankwietz seconded, to adjourn the meeting at 3:45 pm. All in favor; motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Dianne Taylor
Manistee Township Clerk



